
 

  

Internet & 
Computer 
Use 
Policies 

 Users must be a registered borrorer with a library card 

 Users must sign in 

 Reserve is scheduled for one half hour time blocks 

 You may not use or install your own software programs. Do not 
change the configuration of any of the software on the computers. 

 Library computers are primarily for research, business, and study 
purposes. Games on designated computers is allowed for 30 
minutes if not needed for research. 

 Printing cost is 20 cents a page. 

 You are responsibility for any damage occurring to library 
hardware, software or the computers, due to inappropriate 
actions or inaction while using the computers. Fees will be 
assessed and charged to the patron for required repairs or 
replacement. 

 Children below the age of 8 should be accompanied by an adult or 
guardian when using the computers. 

 Computers are not to be used to create, transmit, print, or 
otherwise distribute: pornographic, obscene, or sexually explicit 
materials. Viewing of certain materials in the public library may be 
considered improper in time, place or manner. Without wishing to 



censor access, the library staff reserves the right to prohibit 
material that in their judgement is inappropriate for viewing in this 
public area. This may include material that you do not find 
personally offensive. These policies are subject to change. 
Adequate notice will be given in writing and prominently displayed 
ten days before any changes go into effect. 

 


